
 

TOWN OF LONG BEACH 

TOWN COUNCIL/WATER BOARD 

EXECUTIVE MEETING via Zoom 

 January 26, 2021 

	
This	evening’s	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	7:02	p.m.		In	attendance	were	Council	President	Bob	
Lemay,	Councilmen	John	Wall,	John	Kocher,	Mike	Johnstone,	and	Councilwoman/Water	Board	member	
Mary	Lou	McFadden;	Water	Board	President	Rick	Blank,	Water	Board	members	Laurel	Kuczynksi,	Rick	
Remijas,	and	Bob	Gallagher.		Also	in	attendance	were	Long	Beach	Police	Chief	Mark	Swistek,	Town	
Attorney	Chris	Willoughby,	and	Clerk-Treasurer	Bill	de	Funiak.		
	
Extensive	discussion	was	conducted	regarding	a	confidential	report	from	the	State	of	Indiana	State	
Board	of	Accounts,	referencing	an	issue	in	the	Long	Beach	Water	Department.	
	
No	other	town	business	was	discussed;	no	votes	were	taken	and	no	decisions	were	made.	
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	8:12	PM.		
	
Respectively	Submitted,	
	
		
Bill	deFuniak	
Clerk-Treasurer	


